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Notice to the Public – The Governing Board will conduct a 
PUBLIC HEARING for the adoption of Science curricula for 
Kindergarten through Eighth Grade. The hearing will be held at 
the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Richmond School 
District Board of Trustees on June 25, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Richmond School Board Room. The proposed curricula are 
available for public review Monday through Friday by contacting 
Richmond School (257-2338). 


